
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

We would like to invite you to one of our forthcoming Father’s Day events, which is an 

opportunity to say ‘thank you’ for the wonderful role that Dads, Grandads and other male 

relatives play in our children’s lives.  

  

We will be hosting a ‘Ploughman’s Picnic’ on Thursday the 12th and Friday the 13th of June. In 

order to accommodate as many people as possible, we are offering two sittings per 

afternoon: 1:30pm – 2:15pm and 2:25pm – 3:10pm; please note that places will be allocated on 

a first come, first served basis and can be booked on the MCAS app in the ‘clubs and trips’ 

section. The booking system will go live today, at 3.00pm. 

  

We will be charging £3.50 per adult, which will provide you with a drink and a Ploughman’s 

lunchbox. Children will be free; as they will have already had their lunch, they will be provided 

with a drink and a snack.  

 

Due to limited capacity, we are limiting this to one adult place per sibling group.  

 

Payment is to be made via MCAS. If you have more than one child at Birklands then please 

only book one place on MCAS, under your eldest child’s name. We will arrange for the younger 

siblings to be at the same sitting. 

 

 

We very much look forward to seeing you at this event - we know that this will mean the world 

to our children.  

 

 

If you have any dietary needs, then please speak to the school office by 02/06/25. Please do 

not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding any of the above.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Miss Watson  

Acting Deputy Head Teacher 

  

 
 


